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GICH Asking Public Participation on Future Housing 
Plans 

 

Troup County, Ga. December 12, 2018 – In partnership with the Troup 
County Center for Strategic Planning, the planning departments of 
Troup County, LaGrange, Hogansville, and West Point are inviting 
everyone in the community to participate in current plans for the 
future of housing throughout Troup County.  
 
The public is invited to participate in determining our community’s 
future through housing by taking a quick online survey. 
 
To access the survey, you can click on the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TroupHousing  
 

Responses are anonymous but important in helping the group to 
understand the community’s housing inventory.  
 
The county and its municipalities are undertaking a comprehensive 
housing study to examine current housing supply and future housing 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TroupHousing


needs. The survey seeks opinions on what is available and what is 
needed when it comes to housing in Troup County.  
 
The Troup County Center for Strategic Planning along with Troup 
County and the cities of LaGrange, Hogansville and West Point are 
participants in the Georgia Initiative for Community Housing (GICH). 
GICH is a three-year program of collaboration and technical assistance 
related to housing and community development. The objective of the 
initiative is to help communities create and launch a locally based plan 
to meet their housing needs.  
 
Media Contacts: Dennis Dutton, West Point Community Development 
Director, dennis.dutton@cityofwestpointga.com, or 706-645-3534 
Leigh Threadgill, LaGrange Senior Planner, lthreadgill@lagrangega.org, 
or 706-883-2088 
Lynne Miller, Hogansville Planning and Development Director, 
lynne.miller@cityofhogansville.org, or 706-637-8629 
Tracie Hadaway, Troup County Planner, thadaway@troupco.org or 706-
883-1650 
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